
Subject: Re: 953850 Mr. Brian D. Hill VS The Chimney Sweep
From: "Ziglar, Aaron M." <AZiglar@oag.state.va.us>
Date: 7/12/2022, 10:24 AM
To: ROBERTA HILL <rbhill67@comcast.net>

Dear Mr. Hill,
Thank you for authorizing the Virginia A�orney General’s Office to assist in the resolu�on of your dispute. Our Office
has received the below wri�en response from the business to your complaint.  Please review it carefully and, if you
would like to provide a response, please do so in wri�ng within ten (10) business days from the date of this email.
In the event I fail to hear from you in wri�ng within ten business days, the complaint will be closed and no further
ac�on will be taken.

This  Office  will  retain  the  complaint  form  and  copies  of  all  official  correspondence  regarding  the  complaint  in
accordance with the applicable state reten�on schedule.  Under the Virginia Freedom of Informa�on Act, please be
advised that these materials will be available to the public for review, upon request.

If you have any addi�onal informa�on or need further assistance, please feel free to contact me or respond to this
message.

Sincerely,

Office of the A�orney General

Aaron M. Ziglar | Dispute Resolu�on Specialist

Office of the A�orney General
202 North 9th Street
Richmond, Virginia 23219
O: (804) 786-1244 | M: | F:
AZiglar@oag.state.va.us
h�ps://www.oag.state.va.us

From: Eric Ferguson <eferguson@fergusonlaw.net>
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2022 9:51 AM
To: Ziglar, Aaron M. <AZiglar@oag.state.va.us>
Subject: Re: 953850 Mr. Brian D. Hill VS The Chimney Sweep 2

Mr. Ziglar--I have nothing new to offer to the A�orney General's Office.  These con�nued ran�ngs about criminal
charges and mistreatment of Mr. Hill have nothing to do with this complaint.  The only thing I am interested in is if The
Chimney Sweep did any work for them in 2017.  If they have a check, then produce it.  If not, then drop this ma�er.

Eric H. Ferguson, Esq.

RHODES & FERGUSON ATTORNEYS AT LAW

305 S. Main Street

Rocky Mount, VA  24151

540-483-5234 (phone)

540-483-5763 (fax)
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eferguson@fergusonlaw.net

*PLEASE NOTE NEW EMAIL ADDRESS*
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